
Council Project Manager: Roshan Babu  

Email: Roshan.babu@ncc.govt.nz 

Phone: (03) 546 0341  

                          Infrastructure - Capital project 

WORKS NOTICE – STORMWATER RENEWAL 

WHAT  TE MANU RESERVE STORMWATER RENEWAL 
WHEN  FROM FEBRUARY 2021 (FOR 5 WEEKS) 

TRAFFIC  RESTRICTIONS WILL BE IN PLACE (DETAILS BELOW) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

WHAT ARE WE DOING?  

 Upgrading the stormwater controls in Te Manu Reserve. This includes a rock-lined channel 

and small wetland area. A pathway through the reserve will also be completed. 

 

WHY ARE WE DOING IT? 

 This area is prone to slipping and stormwater isn’t currently well controlled. Upgrading this 

will help protect Te Manu Reserve and the surrounding area. 

 

DURATION:  

 Five weeks, starting from Mid-FEBRUARY 2021. 

 

TRAFFIC CONDITIONS: 

 Speed restriction, Stop/Go traffic control and lane closure will be in place, expect minor 

delays only. Please show courtesy when driving through the work site, your patience is 

appreciated. 

 

FIND OUT MORE: 

For more information, go to https://shape.nelson.govt.nz/te-manu-reserve or please contact the 

Council’s Project Manager Roshan Babu on (03) 546 0341 or email: Roshan.Babu@ncc.govt.nz 

https://shape.nelson.govt.nz/te-manu-reserve
mailto:Joel.felber@ncc.govt.nz
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